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																										Course	count	
OŌen we are asked about how to determine if a student has completed 18 units outside the major (or is not 
exceeding the 14 unit limit within a department).  

Once a student goes over that 14 unit limit, you will see a new secƟon near the boƩom of the audit called “Over the limit.” 
However, this secƟon does not appear unƟl the student is enrolled in a course that takes them over that limit.   

At the top right‐hand corner of the audit, there are 3 verƟcal dots 
(See image on the right). If you click on those dots and select 
“Class History”, you will get a list of all courses the  
student has received credit for as well as those currently  
registered for,  separated by term (See image to the leŌ).  

If a student runs into this issue, it may be beneficial for them to 
change to the 2022‐23 catalog or later since that limit was  
removed as of the 2022 catalog. However, this can only be done 
if all the majors/minors are sƟll acƟve in the new catalog. 

 
As seen here, this can be very helpful as it lists all courses  including AP credits, transfer  
credits and pre‐registered credits.  

Just a note to be careful when counƟng things such as course count, that you do not count 
courses that have 0 units due to the final grade. 

The old evaluaƟon had a separate area for “Outside the major”, but with the new audit, we can 
no longer include that secƟon nor the “Total Courses” secƟon. However, there is a feature that 
you may not have noƟced that is very helpful for finding this informaƟon without leaving the 
audit. 

Registrar’s Office:  

registrar@iwu.edu or 309‐556‐3161 


